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June 4, 2013
Confirmation of English Editing Service Received
To whom it may concern:
This letter certifies that revised sections of the manuscript entitled, “Intestinal Behçet’s disease appearing during treatment with adalimumab in a patient with ankylosing spondylitis” was reviewed on May 5, 2013 and edited by a professional English editor/native speaker of English for grammar and syntax.  The edited portions were submitted by the author for revision.
Sincerely,
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Katherine M. Stefani, Editor

Department of Research Affairs
Yonsei University College of Medicine 

50 Yonsei-ro, Seodaemun-gu,

Seoul 120-752, Korea

